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Personnel Report

June 18, 2024

Retirement of Personnel:
The Superintendent did not receive any letters of retirement this month.

Resignation of Personnel:
The Superintendent received letters of resignation from Gilberto Mendoza-Cristobal
(PMS Custodian) and Monica Van Houten (Spanish at PMS).

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approve the resignation of
Gilberto Mendoza-Cristobal (PMS Custodian) and Monica Van Houten.

Employment of Staff
The Superintendent recommends the employment of Roger Ketza as Custodian at PMS

($20.85/hour), Anna Cooley as a Math teacher at PMS ($42,012), and Kelly Sabatini as
the Art Teacher at PMS ($57,826).

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approve the employment of Roger
Ketza as Custodian at PMS, Anna Cooley as Math teacher at PMS ($42,012), and
Kelly Sabatini as the Art Teacher at PMS ($57,826).

Other Human Resources Actions

The following employee requested unpaid parental leave for the 2024-2025 school year,
Therese Porod (Speech Language Pathologist at PES). Ashley Gaughan (Math Teacher
at PMS) has requested short-term unpaid parental leave for a portion of the 2024-25
school year.

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approve unpaid parental leave for
the 2024-2025 school year: Therese Porod (Speech Language Pathologist at PES).
Ashley Gaughan (Math Teacher at PMS) has requested short-term unpaid parental
leave for a portion of the 2024-25 school year.



